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26th May 2022

Dear Parents / Carers

SUPERHEROES – RECEPTION

As part of next term’s topic ‘superheroes’, we have arranged an exciting themed day
around superheroes to take place in school on Wednesday 8th June 2022. The day
will include a visit from Captain America who will interact with the children and
answer questions on what it is like to be a superhero.

We ask for a voluntary contribution of £2.70 towards the cost of this visit. It is
important to stress that in the event of an inadequate number of parental
contributions it will not be possible for the visit to take place and it will be cancelled.
Please pay all voluntary contributions before Monday 6th June 2022.

Payments must be paid via Parentpay and the payment will be showing when you
log on. For parents who have yet to set up an account, an activation letter will be
sent home today with your child. This will also include a bar code which can be used
at McColl’s in Havercroft or any other Paypoint store as an alternative method of
payment.

We would like the children to come dressed for the day as a superhero of their
choice, this could be a nurse, doctor, Spiderman or anyone who they consider to be
their superhero. Alternatively, they can wear their school uniform as normal.

Many thanks in advance for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Lindsey Corbett
Principal
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